
From: stevesmith [mailto:stevesmith@nbcfl.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 10:18 AM 
To: Bill Aldinger <Bill.Aldinger@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: RFA 2018-101 
 
Bill....im in Tampa again today for developer training from fl housing for non profits.  Why would this 
RFA ask for the  non profit to already have 2 fl housing approved developments completed, knowing 
that the for profit developers who have this experience decline to participate in these small RFAs?  Can 
this RFA provide an alternative to this requirement? For example -can the developer qualify with other 
affordable housing experience such as for profit affordable experience or receiving NSP funds or 
experience in other states? The non profits attending todays training lack this proposed RFA 
requirement!    
Steve 
New Beginnings  
Steve Smith President 
407 595 0179 
 


